
MINISTRY OF LANDS, PUBLIC WORKS, 
HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

State Department for Housing and 
Urban Development

EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION/CLOSING DATE OF TENDERS

This is in reference to tender advertisement appearing in the Daily 
Nation and The Standard Newspapers of Friday 4th November 2022, 
State Department’s Website and Boma Yangu Portal.

Interested and eligible bidders are hereby notified of the following 
changes:
 
1.	 Arising from various requests for extension of submission date 

received from Consortiums with international  partners and the 
approvals required to establish such Consortiums and Joint 

	 Ventures, we have extended the submission/closing date of the 
tenders from Tuesday 6th December, 2022 at 11.00am to Friday 
6th January, 2023 at 11.00am;

2.	 Bidders are advised that responses to clarifications sought have 
been uploaded and will continue to be uploaded on the State 
Department’s website www.housingandurban.go.ke and Boma 
Yangu Portal www.bomayangu.go.ke/tenders.

All the other conditions remain the same.

Head Supply Chain Management Services
For: The Principal Secretary 

State Department for Housing and Urban Development. 
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